
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. On behalf of [Institution/Organization Name], we would 

like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous contribution to our International Student 

Program fundraising activities. 

Your support plays a key role in helping us provide resources, scholarships, and opportunities for 

international students who seek to pursue their education abroad. Because of donors like you, we 

are able to create a welcoming and enriching environment for students from diverse 

backgrounds. 

We are excited to share that, thanks to your generosity, we have been able to [mention any 

specific achievements or programs funded by donations]. Your impact is truly significant and 

helps shape the future for many students. 

Once again, thank you for your commitment to supporting international education. We look 

forward to keeping you updated on our progress and the lives of the students you have helped. 

Together, we can create brighter futures. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Institution/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


